Consultation on School Admission Arrangements 2020-2021

Moorside Primary School is undertaking a consultation on our admission policy as a whole
and we would highlight one addition to the admission of children adopted from care outside
of England within the policy.

We are carrying out this consultation in order for our existing arrangement to be reviewed
and updated.

Anyone with an interest in education, such as parents, community groups or schools may
like to comment on the proposal.

The arrangements upon which consultation is taking place is:

The Admission Policy 2020-21 and the addition of children Adopted from Care outside of
England

If you would like to comment direct to the school contact us on 0191 272 0239 or
alternatively email admin@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk

Further information on Admissions may also be found on the council website:

https://newcastle.gov.uk/education-and-learning/admisssions-and-school-transfers
(https://www.newcastle.gov.uk/education-and-learning/admission-and-school-transfer)

The deadline for comment is 31% January 2019.

Admission 2019-2020

As Moorside converted from a Community School to a Foundation School in November 2018
the Local Authority Admission policy applies to Admission places 2019-2020.



